
 

 

OFFICIAL 

139 Highett Street 
RICHMOND VIC 3121 

 
 
Supporting your relocation – stay connected and keep talking with us 

 
Dear resident, 
 
We are writing to keep you updated on 
the progress of the Victorian 
Government’s high-rise redevelopment 
program and what it means for you as 
a resident in South Yarra or Richmond.  
 
As you know, your building is part of the 
next stage of the high-rise 
redevelopment program. Your 
relocation is due to be completed by February 2026.  
 
Relocations have commenced at 259 Malvern Road, South Yarra and 139 Highett 
Street, Richmond, with new homes across the road at Elizabeth Street, Richmond to 
be ready in August.  
 
What is happening in other precincts  
Relocations in the first stage of the program are well underway at:  

• 12 Holland Court and 120 Racecourse Road, Flemington  

• 33 Alfred Street, North Melbourne 

In those buildings, around 70% of residents have already moved into safe, suitable 
homes – many within their local area. Another 20% are in the process of moving.  
 
Homes Victoria continues to support each household individually, understanding 
that every resident’s needs and circumstances are different.   
 
What you need to do  
Now is the time to keep talking with us so we can continue to support you in 
planning and progressing your move. 
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Whether you have already applied for housing, are still considering your options, or 
have yet to begin the process – we are here to help at every step.  
 
Your relocations officer can:  

• talk with you about your housing preferences  

• help you complete your housing application  

• support you to consider available housing options  

• work with you to plan the timing of your move.  
 
Stay informed  
We also encourage you to sign up for updates so we can keep you informed about:  

• available housing options  

• community events and engagement sessions  

• design updates and redevelopment progress  

• your rights and responsibilities throughout the process.  
 
       Sign up for email updates at www.homes.vic.gov.au/sign-up 

     Visit our website at www.homes.vic.gov.au 

     Contact Homes Victoria directly at enquiries@homes.vic.gov.au   

 
You can also follow Homes Victoria on social media to see how the redevelopment is 
progressing in other precincts and hear stories from residents who have already 
moved.  
 
Thank you for continuing to work with us as we plan your relocation together. We 
are committed to making your move safe, supported, and tailored to your needs – 
just as we are doing for residents in every part of the program.  
  
  
Kind regards,  
Homes Victoria Relocations team  
 
 
29/05/2025 
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